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Subject: Meeting with BEUC re. new evidence on fluorinated substances in 
food packaging

Attachments: beuc-x-2017-
019_smapmo_european_consumer_organisations_call_for_action
on_fluorinated_compounds_in_fast_food_packaging.pdf

My name 
Organisation.

with BEUC, The European Consumer

I write to share with you results from a test of fluorinated compounds in fast food packaging recently 
carried out by five BEUC members. The survey found that almost one third of 65 samples contained 
problematic fluorinated compounds, some of which are suspected to increase the risk of miscarriage or 
to impact the immune system. A short summary of the results along with a letter we send to MEP 
Christel Schaldemose, rapporteur on the EP FCM resolution, are attached.

We would in this context be interested to present to you our survey in further detail and to learn more 
about how the European Commission views possible options to ensure the safety of paper and board 
food packaging. Therefore, I was hoping you might be available in near future to meet with me and my 
colleagues who carried out the study.

Thank you in advance. I look forward to your reply.

Kind regards,



Rue d'Arion 80
B-1040 Brussels
Tel. +32(0)^^^^·
Mob. +32(0)ШМ|М|| 

www.beuc.eu

http://www.beuc.eu
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